
 

Welcome to our very first Reading Newsletter at Springfield Junior School. 

Reading plays a vital role in all of our lives; from early childhood, listening to stories then being able 

to read and enjoy our own books, reading to learn and develop new knowledge, use reading for 

following instructions, making things, travelling, filling out forms, job applications, following recipes…. 

the list is endless. 

The enjoyment of reading is also incredibly important to us at Springfield.  We want every child 

to experience the feeling of delight in picking up a new book, to be transported to different 

times and places, experience and discover things they never thought to be possible, to find out 

amazing facts and tell us adults all about it! 

Hopefully, through our newsletters, we will be able to develop and grow a whole school reading 

community in Springfield, whilst offering support and guidance for children, parents and carers. 

One of the suggestions from our recent parental survey was to help parents with book 

recommendations.  In this newsletter, we have asked the children to tell us about their 

favourite books.  Read on to find out more. 

Mrs Cormack, Finley, Archie, Jacob and Elijah 

 

 

 

THANK YOU SAINSBURY’S! 
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New Reading Books 

Our thanks again to 

Sainsbury’s for generously 

donating £150 in National 

Book Tokens. Our children 

suggested some great titles, 

which have now been 

delivered and are ready for 

reading!  Look out for them 

in the school library. 

 

 



 

Some of our Top 3 Books 

Pippy Longstocking 
Astrid Lindgren 

Harry Potter & Chamber 
of Secrets  J K Rowling 

Kasper in the Glitter 
Philip Ridley 

Code Name Bananas 
 David Walliams 

Kane Chronicles 
Rick Riordan 

Ratburger 
 David Walliams 

 

Reading Recommendations:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Recommendations from our Springfield Readers:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our May 2021 

‘Readers of the Week’ 

Yr3: Archie, Josh, Lydia, Lawson, Evie, 

Alexis, Eric, Jacob 

Yr4: Elijah, Leo, Evie, Ellis 

Yr5: Kodie, Phoebe H, Olivia H, Olivia D 

Yr6: Lacey, Alfie S, Alfie E, Zack, Mia, 

Stacey, Quinn 

Jaguars: Liam H, Jayden  

 

We asked our Yr  4s 

where their most 

unusual places to 

read  wereé.  

In the bath 

In the woods 

In a paddling pool 

In a basement 

On the roof of a car (don’t 

try this at home!) 

On the loo! 

 



 

PUZZLE  

TIME…  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Puzzles created by Thomas, 

Finley, Archie and Elijah Yr4 & Yr6 

 

 

Answers: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


